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Visit our  ADA Compliant 
website  

for the latest news, school 
and lunch hours, school 
and building protocols, 
Mealtime Online, lunch 

menus , school calendar 
and more . We are striv-
ing to make our website 

to  

GO TO place for  

everything   

ROSE PARK! 

July       1 Last Day to order School Supplies from First Day 

August 5 Rose Park Office opens for the new school year.  Hours are weekdays  from 
8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

August 16-20 Students will be assigned teachers in PowerSchool some time between Au-
gust 16th and August 20th.  Assignments will not be posted outside.  You 

may view your child’s classroom assignment on PowerSchool. 

August 18 Mini Meet and Greet— Students may bring their schools supplies and meet 
their teachers at this time.  Due to teacher meetings and training prior to 

the start of school, this will be the only time available to meet teachers and 
drop off supplies.  Students must be accompanied by an adult. 

If you are unable to make this time, please feel free to send your student on 
the first day with only what can be comfortably carried in their backpack.  

Larger items may be se sent to school throughout the first week. 

August 23 First Day of School— 8:15 a.m. 

September 6 Parent Night — This is an opportunity for parents to meet their child’s 
teacher and find out about the learning that goes on in your child’s class-
room.  During the hour, each teacher will conduct 3 identical 20 minute in-
formation sessions, so parents with multiple children may attend sessions 
for each.  We are sorry, but we are unable to provide child care or activities 
for children during Parent Night. 

Crosswalk 
Guard 

Needed for 
Mondays! 

 
If you are interested, 
please call the office 

at 281-6219. 

 

Keeping up with Rose 

Park News over the 

Summer: 

 

Our website is the best 

way to keep in touch over the summer!  The 

latest news will be posted here.  In addition, 

school supply lists, links to Parent Power 

School, Mealtime online and Free and Reduced 

lunch information are accessible from the 

Rose Park website. 

 

Information regarding the start of the 

school year will also be posted on the website 

as soon as it is available. 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES 

July 1st is the deadline for 
ordering school supplies 
online.  Supplies are exactly 
what teachers have specified 
for their students. 

Individual boxes of supplies 
will be delivered prior to the 
start of school, and your 
child’s supplies will be wait-
ing for them on their desk on 
the first  day of school. 

Visit  1stdayschoolsup-
plies.com or click on the link 
on the school website. 



ROSE PARK PARENT  

SUMMER TO DO LIST 

Order First Day School supplies by July 1st 
if not shopping yourself. 

Visit rosparkelem.com for the link to order 
First Day School Supplies.  These boxes of 
supplies are exactly what your child’s 
teacher has ordered!  Purchased supplies 
will be delivered to the school and will be 
waiting on your child’s desk on the first 
day of school. 

IMPORTANT!  Update your contact infor-
mation in PowerSchool.  We will be mailing 
and emailing information for the start of 
the 22-23 school year and need your cor-
rect address.   

Help each of your children memorize the 
phone number of at least one parent.  (If 
your child resides in two different house-
holds, it is recommended that your child 
know the phone number of a parent  in 
each household.)  This is a safety issue. 

Set up a voicemail box if you do not have 
one attached to your phone number.  
While teachers may use messaging apps 
to communicate with parents, the Office  
relies  primarily on phone communication. 
In the case of emergency, we need to be 
able to leave a voice message if you are 
not available.  This is a safety issue. 

Clear your voicemail boxes before August 
22nd, 2022.  While teachers may use mes-
saging apps to communicate with parents, 
the Office  relies  primarily on phone com-
munication. In the case of emergency, we 
need to be able to leave a voice message if 
you are not available.  This is a safety issue. 

 

 

 

 

General Duty Aides  and 
Cross Walk Guards Needed — 
Permanent and Substitute. 
We are always in need of substitute 
General Duty Aides and Crosswalk Guards.  Being a small 
school, it is difficult to fill absences with staff members. 

If you are willing to substitute on a particular day of the week, 
we would love to be able to call you when needed.    Our goal 
is to have a list of subs available for each day of the week — 
that way we can call down the list to find someone to fill in.  

Our General Duty Aides supervise in the lunchroom and at 
lunch recess from 11-1.  Our crosswalk 
guards work 1 hour in the morning 
and one hour in the afternoon. 

If you have one or two hours free one 
day a week, once in awhile, and would 
like to help, please call the office at 
281-6219.  We would so appreciate it! 

For the safety of your child, hel-

mets are required for all students 

who bike, scooter, skateboard, 

etc.  to school.  Students who do 

not comply will be asked not to 

ride their bikes, etc. to school.   

 

Breakfast 

and Lunch  

will no longer be provided free of 

charge to all students in the upcom-

ing school year.  The Federal grant 

in place for Covid has expired. 

Please go to the  MealTime Online 

link on the Rose Park website to ap-

ply for free and reduced meals. 


